
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Summer Term 4th Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 20th May 

Nursery 86% 

Reception 98% 

Mrs Nightingale’s class 95% 
Mrs Underwood’s class 96% 

Mr Carr’s class 95% 
Mrs Bourne’s class 94% 

Miss Noble’s class 92% 
Mrs Smith’s class 94% 

Mr Forster’s class 92% 

Weekly average 94% 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

23rd May 2022 Queen’s Platinum Celebrations all week. Save the date Friday 27th May (Party Time!) 

23rd May 2022 Learn to ride Year 3/4 (more information to follow) 

23rd May 2022 Urban Green – Jubilee event in school 

24th May 2022 Mr Forster’s class Visit to NUcastle  

25th May 2022 Cre8tive Graphics selling pre-printed uniform. Card payment accepted  

25th May 2022 Parent Coffee Afternoon 2:15pm everyone welcome. We have moved the  

 coffee afternoon to give you a chance to view the school sweatshirts 

25th May 2022 Early Years Family Craft Afternoon 

27th May 2022 Queen’s Jubilee Fun Afternoon. All parents welcome. 

27th May 2022 Half term 

6th June 2022 School Closed (additional Bank Holiday for staff) 

7th June 2022 Children return to school 

8th June Year 6 RAF STEM challenge Day 

14th June 2022 Year 5 Bikeability 

22nd July 2022 School closes for Summer Holidays 

  

 
 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Gunnar 
Reception Alana 

Mrs Nightingale’s class Yasamin 

Mrs Underwood’ class All of Year 2 
Mr Carr’s class Ryan F 

Mrs Bourne’s class Mila-Rose 
Miss Noble’s class Hollie 

Mrs Smith’s class Saphire 

Mr Forster’s class Ellie-May 
Hi Arp Jana 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  
I am delighted to inform you that our attendance is starting 

to improve. Thank you for your support with this as children 

really do need to be in school.  

Looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our 

Jubilee celebrations next Friday afternoon. 

 

 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Parent’s Coffee afternoon has been changed from Thursday 24th to 

Wednesday 25th May everyone welcome. 


